
   CURRENT OPPORTUNITIES FOR POINT-OF-CARE STAFF: 
 

STRUCTURE & COMMUNITY DESCRIPTION 

 
 
Acute Site 
Quality and Operational 
Excellence Committees 

• Royal Jubilee 
• Victoria General 
• Sannich Peninsula 
• Lady Minto 
• Cowichan District 
• NRGH 
• West Coast General 
• Tofino General  
• NIH, Comox Valley 
• NIH, Campbell River 
• Port McNeill 
• Port Hardy 

Site-based committees focused on 
optimal service delivery and 
operational efficiency within that site. 
 
Meets monthly. 

Terms of Reference 

Community Services 
Quality and Operational 
Excellence Committee 

• Greater Victoria 
• Western Communities 
• Cowichan Valley 
• Comox Valley 
• Campbell River 

NOTE - Due to overlapping membership, some areas do 
not have this committee in their local clinical governance 
structure.   

Integrated table for all community 
services (eg: Long-term care, 
Community Health Services, Public 
Health) to focus on optimal service 
delivery and operational efficiency 
across community services. 
 
Meets monthly. 

 
Terms of Reference 

Consolidated Local Health Area (CLHA) 
Quality and Operational 
Excellence Council 

• North Island & West Coast 
• Campbell River & Comox Valley 
• Port Alberni 
• Nanaimo & Oceanside 
• Cowichan Valley 

 Forum for representatives from all 
site-based and community services 
within a specific region to improve 
quality and outcomes across the 
continuum of care.  
 
Meets monthly.  

 



• Greater Victoria 
• Saanich Peninsula and Gulf Islands 

CLHA Map 

Terms of Reference 
 

 
     INSTRUCTIONS: 
REVIEW the description of new quality committees and councils to identify where your interests 
lie and learn about member roles and responsibilities. 
 
INFORM your leader of your intent to express interest in joining a committee. 
 
SUBMIT your contact information through this online form. 
 

                                
      MEMBER IDENTIFICATION PROCESS: 
Submission review will begin in August. 
 
All applicants will be informed about the result of the review process.  All applications will be 
retained for future vacancies.  
 
All new committee members will get orientation and onboarding support to prepare for their 
committee roles. 
 
New committees will have their first meeting by the end of September.  
 


